
 
 
24 January 2025 
 
 
Subject: Commodity Price Increase 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

Beijer Ref Australia is committed to providing you with high-quality products and exceptional 
service. 

Due to recent unforeseen circumstances in economic conditions, we find it necessary to 
adjust our pricing on some commodity items. 

Effective 3 February 2025, the price of standard, fire rated pair coil, annealed copper and 
silver solder will increase by 7%.  

We understand that price changes can be challenging, and we want to assure you that this 
decision was made after careful consideration. 

If you have any questions about this adjustment or would like to discuss how it affects your 
account, please do not hesitate to reach to your local representative.  To view your new 
prices please log onto our Beijer Ref RefShop at https://www.beijerref.com.au/account/login. 

Please note all quotations will remain valid for thirty (30) days. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.   

Best Regards, 

Louie Delinicolis 
Category Manager – Parts & Refrigerant 
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